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Just a couple days ago, images of a horrendous 7.8 magnitude earthquake in 
Nepal flooded our TV screens. Our hearts go out to the thousands who have 
been injured or lost their homes in this tragedy. The death-toll has already 
reached 2,500 and there is no telling how many more victims will be 
unearthed. 
  
WFWP USA immediately connected with our counterparts in Asia and Nepal 
to see if anyone got hurt and how we can best be of help. 
  
Here is what Mrs. Lily Lin, President, WFWP Taiwan, responded: 
 
"Warm greetings from WFWP Taiwan! 
Thank you very much for your love and care for Nepal. 
The President of WFWP Nepal Ms. Blessie Gadon Dhakal and the Director of 
Nepal Republic Media, Ms. Shova Gyawali are now in Taipei. We just completed 
two very successful events: the "2015 GWPN International Forum on Women's 
Economic Empowerment" and the Inauguration Ceremony of "Asian Women 
Entrepreneurs' Peace Alliance" right after which the earthquake happened. Mrs 
Blessie's house has completely collapsed because of continuous small 
earthquakes yesterday. However, her children and our WFWP members are all 
okay. They are all living in tents outside..." 
 
WFWP USA will raise funds through this website and will join with WFWP 
in Nepal via our direct WFWP liaison to provide emergency humanitarian 
assistance to families in need. We will stay in close communication with 
Nepal and give you updates and reports as we receive them. 
 
  
Thank you for your heartfelt support! 

Angelika Selle, WFWP USA President 

National Chairwomen, Board and Staff 
 



  

Donate Now  
 

 
 

 

  

 
  

  

 

 


